The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order on July 7, 2016 at 7:24 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Alton Wilber, Dave Bailey, Lori Raub, Clifford Reed, Bill Bayne, Mary Jane Bolles, Bessie Brobst, and Linda Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments None.

Minutes Linda noted that the June minutes state the meeting was adjourned at 7:22 a.m. It should be 7:22 p.m. Bill made a motion to accept the June 2016 Meeting Minutes as corrected. Alton seconded and Dave voted yes.

Road Report Bill reported the following June activities: the following roads were worked: Barbour/Jones Creek, Shadow Brook, English, Buck, Cabin Hill East, Upper Rhiney, Cross Road, Lower Rhiney, and Howard Hill/Cabin West. The white goods event was a success as was the used tire event. The beaver problem is being managed. A thank you to for working to get water hookup to the Grange Hall. Dust control is being done. The well is now hooked to the Grange Hall.

Robard Gelatt

<u>Treasurer's Report</u> Bill made a motion to approve the June 2016 Treasurer's Report, pay Bill List 07-16, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for July. Alton seconded and Dave voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None

Old Business None

New Business None

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.

<u>Correspondence</u> Routine correspondence was handled during the month or is in the supervisors' pass-around folder.

<u>Payroll and Check Signing</u> The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Alton made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:39 p.m. Bill seconded and Dave voted yes.